
 

Enrollment Information for 2012-2013 
 
Current Wake County Public School System Students 
    Click Here Lion Paw 
 

Current Non Wake County System Students 
   Click Here Lion Paw 
 

 

   

 

 
             

Thursday, February 8 
6:15 to 8:00 pm 

 
(Optional School Tours are available from 5:30 until 6:00) 

 

 

This Open House provides an opportunity 
for parents of rising 9th grade students to 
meet with teachers from each curricular 
area to discuss class selections for the 

2018-2019 school year. 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 


